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Memorandum of Agreement voted down 

 
 

In a ratification vote, the members of SGEU’s PS/GE Bargaining Unit have 

rejected a Memorandum of Agreement. 

SGEU has been in contact with the employer and is in the process of setting 

up dates to return to the bargaining table. 

SGEU remains committed to achieving a fair contract for the employees of 

the Saskatchewan public service. 

There will be no further comment at this time. 
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